
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Year One Reading at home 

 

In Year One we run an incentive to encourage and reward children’s reading at home.  Our whole 

school policy is for all children to be reading at home with an adult at least three times a week.  

When your child brings their reading diary to school each day, please remind them to hand it in 

to their teacher in the morning so their individual chart can be stamped to record that they have 

read at home.  From Monday there are fourteen weeks remaining of the Autumn term.  Every 

child in Year One will be rewarded with a Bronze Award badge, a certificate and attend a special 

Bronze Award party during the last week of term if they have read at least three times a week 

for twelve of the fourteen weeks.  The children are very excited about participating in this new 

reading challenge.   

 

In the New Year they will be able to work towards achieving their Silver and Gold Awards, 

information for these to follow. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 
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